
Unity Board of Selectmen 

Minutes 

December 2, 2013 
 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Clem and Chris were present. 

 

No Public Feedback. 

 

Selectmen reviewed and approved Warrant #23 for $130,274.86. 

 

Selectmen approved minutes of 11/18/2013 meeting. 

 

Old Business: 

Selectmen discussed the plans for the new town office.  They made minor changes and will meet 

with Boyd Snowden to finalize the plans and put the project out for bid. 

 

Land Use Ordinance Committee update:  None 

 

Comp Plan Committee update:  None 

 

New Business: 
Selectmen discussed summer road work for 2014 to be presented at Town Meeting.  They would like to 

ask for $200,000 for maintenance/brushing/ditching/prep work and possibly grinding for the next targeted 

roads;  Waning, Crowell to the Freedom Town Line.  And to take out a loan to finish Town Farm Road in 

2014, paid over 3-4 years.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
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